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23" September 2022.

To Whom This May Concern,

RE: RECCOMENDATION LETTER FOR DENNIS NGARUIYA NJOROGE

Dear Sir /Madam,

This is to certify that Dennis Ngaruiya has been employed by Tribe Hotel as a Chef de
Partie since the year 2019 in the kitchen department.

While under my supervision for 3 years, he has demonstrated a sense of care,
dedication, ownership, commitment and creativity towards his line of duty.

He has as well portrayed a great sense of team work, great communication and
leadership skills.

| strongly believe that employing Him in your company will be of great additional value
exceeding expectations in his role as sushi chef as he happens to be quite competent
and flexible by always willing to take up new challenges.

Wishing him the very best of luck in his future endeavors.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should require any additional information.

Yours Sincerely,
Designation Japanese sous chef.

Telephone No. 0721778412.



